
Newsletter 

For the week of Oct. 31-Nov. 4       Second Grade 

Reading – We will be reading the nonfiction story on Superstorms.  Books will come home 

on Wednesday or Thursday.  We will be working with sh, ch, th, wh and endings s, ed, ing. 

We will have a test on Friday over this story. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences on 

Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

Math – We will be working with 2-digit addition with carrying. 

English – We will be learning about nouns. 

Science – We have started learning about matter. We will learn about the three states of 

matter.  

Social Studies – None this week. 

Share Time – Bring an item of your choice. 

Reminders - 

Bookmobile is Monday.  Have your books turned in. 

Halloween Party - Halloween – Monday, Oct. 31 – please have all treats here by the 

afternoon.  We will eat before the party and pack backpacks, so we have enough time to 

play games at the party. 

For Halloween, your child may wear their costume to school if they are able to wear it all 

day, be able to use the restroom without much help, and not distract anyone.  They will 

also have to eat and have recess that day in their costumes.  If you prefer, they can bring 

their costume and after lunch and the last recess, I will let anyone who would like to 

change into costumes before the party. 

Helpers: 

Take home treats:  Brycen 

Party treats:  Penelope 

Plates, cups, napkins:  Audrey 

Run the Party:  Sara Hare 

 

Book club will be Wednesday, Nov. 2 from 3:15-4:15. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 

 


